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Everything is operating smoothly.   
 
There has been two electronic motions presented from the time of the Spring, 2010 AIS 
meeting. 
 
"That the AIS Board of Directors accept the invitation from the Iris Society of 
Dallas to host the 2013 AIS Convention in Dallas, Texas" 
 
The motion passed with 12 YES votes and zero NO votes. 
 
"That the AIS Board authorize the Membership Secretary to purchase a new laptop 
and necessary software for the MemSec operations with a budget no larger than 
$1,000."    
 
The motion passed with 13 YES votes and zero NO votes. 
 
Everyone seems to be submitting their bills and checks for deposit in a timely manner.   
 
I want to thank Susan Boyce and Jill Bonino for their assistance while Gerry and I were 
traveling. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Michelle Snyder 
AIS Secretary 


